’[%g of Pacific Grove

24571 Silver Cloud Court, Suite 101
Monterey, CA 93940
(831) 647-2442

To: The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents and Owners

Re: Roundup

The HOA board has recently received a petition to stop the use of Roundup for weed
control in our landscape areas. Just after the last time they sprayed The Glen (prior to
circulation of the petition), our landscape contractor (Greenscape) decided to discontinue
using Roundup at all. They will be using another spray and we are investigating what
that will be. Spraying is not planned in the near future, so we have time to find out more.
As before, we will notify residents of when it is scheduled and what will be used.

Roundup will o longer be used,

Should you have further questions about this, or any other concern, please communicate
directly to our HOA management company, Regency. For ease, here is their contact
information:

Regency Management Group
24571 Silver Cloud Court, #101
Monterey, CA 93940
Tel:
Fax:
Email:

Thank you,

The Board of Directors



